
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Amanda Trujillo [atrujillo@yatespetroleum.com] 
Thursday, August 05, 2010 11:56 AM 
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
RE: Gissler AV-B Battery S23 T17S 25E 

Follow Up Flag: 
Flag Status: 

Follow up 
Flagged 

Categories: Orange Category 

Mike: 
Please feel free to call me whenever you get a chance my cell # is 703-6537. I will be out of the office all next 

week. 
Thank you, 

Amanda N. Trujillo 
Environmental Scientist 
Yates Petroleum Corporation 
Office 575-748-4310 
Cell 575-703-6537 
Email atrujillo@yatespetroleum.com 

Original Message 
From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD [mailto:mike.bratcher@state.nm.us] 
Sent: Thursday, August 05, 2010 11:51 AM 
To: Amanda Trujillo 
Cc: Jerry Fanning; Joe Palma 
Subject: RE: Gissler AV-B Battery S23 T17S 25E 

We need to discuss this site before anything else is done. I have to be in the field some this afternoon and am on 
my out now. I will try to catch up with you before end of day today, but if not, I will be out of the office until 
Tuesday, 8/10/10. 

Thanks, 

Mtfce fcmtcfve-r 

NMOCD DISTRICT 2 
.130.1 W. GRAND AYE. 
ARTESIA, NM 88210 
575-748-]283 EXT.]08 
mike.bratcher@state.nm.us 

From: Amanda Trujillo [mailto:atrujillo@yatespetroleum.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, August 03, 2010 5:18 PM 
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Cc: Jerry Fanning; Joe Palma 
Subject: Gissler AV-B Battery S23 T17S 25E 

Amanda, 

Mike: 

l 



Attached are the results from the witnessed sampling ofthe Gissler AV-B Battery (S23 T17S 25E). There 
was one hot spot in which we took a grab sample from, analysis showed it was high so we excavated more soil 
from there and took additional samples. Attached are lab results and pictures taken at the time of the excavation 
and sampling. Upon your approval I would like to backfill the hole with the material stockpiled on location. The 
stockpiled material came from the Achen Frey Battery when it was disassembled. Analytical from the stockpile 
are included in the first set of data. There is only about half the required material in the stock pile, therefore it will 
go in the hole first then the other material will be supplied from a near by caliche pit. Once the hole is backfilled 
we can begin the second phase of the clean up which is excavating beneath the next tank. Please contact me if 
you have any questions. 

Thank you, 

Amanda N. Trujillo 
Environmental Scientist 
Yates Petroleum Corporation 
Off ice 575-748-4310 
Cell 575-703-6537 
Email atruiillo@yatespetroleum.com 

Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail, including all attachments is for the sole use of the intended 
recipient(s) and may contain confidential and privileged infonnation. Any unauthorized review, use, 
disclosure or distribution is prohibited unless specifically provided under the New Mexico Inspection of 
Public Records Act. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender and destroy all 
copies of this message. — This email has been scanned by the Sybari - Antigen Email System. 
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